
December 07 2011                

President: Tom Savage Treasurer: Elaine Schenk Secretary:  Bob Graham
Chief Flying Instructor:  Len Forder Field Operations: Tom Savage Editor: Vacant

Call to order:
At 19:25 AT THE PEMBROKE AIRPORT LOUNGE

Attendees:
Tom Savage, Brad Banville, Ross MacEwan, Roy Martin, Brian Cheadle, Paul Petrie

Approval of Minutes:  Moved by Brad, Seconded by Tom, Carried

Treasurer’s Report :
                        

            Balance:  xx.xx
                                           

President’s Report:
As I have mentioned in the past, our club needs the participation of all members of the 
club.  This participation does not only involve the fun flying part, but also the 
organizational part that the keeps the club able to function.
I feel that I have given much of my time and effort to the club and have enjoyed it, but 
now it is time for someone else to step up and offer to fill this positon because I will not 
be letting my name stand.  Bob Graham who served as secretary is still waiting for 
someone to step up and officially fill his positon.  In the interim, I had tried to take that 
on too.

It is time for new ideas and energy in the club.  Please come out and volunteer your 
services and support.

I will of course continue to support the club in any way that I feel I can.

It has been my pleasure being your president over the past many years and I thank all of 
you who have helped out with the various events that we have taken on…it has been fun!

            Field Report:

          White Lawnmower being repaired. Roller to be modified and ready for spring.           
            Pilot fences are stored for winter.

           Flight Training Report:

           No Report



            New Business:
           
           Motion by Brian Cheadle to construct starting box with restraints at each end of pilot   
            boxes.  Seconded by Brad.  Passed

            Motion by Tom to raise dues to $60.00 per year to safely cover our annual expenses
            Seconded by Brad.  Passed.

            Elections:

           Brad Banville nominated for President by Tom Savage 
            Seconded by Brian Cheadle  (Accepted)

            Paul Petrie nominated for Secretary by Roy Martin (Accepted)

            Brian Cheadle agreed to stand in for Paul when he is unable to attend
                        
            Discussion:

            Tom to send out questionnaire by email to see if members want a Jan 1, 2012 fun fly

Next Meeting:

February 1, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. at the Airport Lounge

Meeting Adjourned:
At  21:00

NEW YEAR’S DAY FUN FLY
Held at the Pembroke Airport.  Everyone assembled in the lounge with flying held on the ramp.

In attendance were Brian & Barb, Brad, Tom, Trevor, Scott, Bob, Dave, John and Stefan.

The weather at noon was about -3, winds about 10k from SE, overcast.  Very nice for winter 
flying.

It was very nice to have the airport terminal to keep warm in and have coffee available.  The pit 
area was inside, so all we had to do was get prepared, go outside, start up and fly (skis or 
wheels), very nice!  Snow started at 2:30 p.m. so that was all.

For our Jan 1 Fun Fly, in the future this is really the best bet yet.

Keep in mind we have regular flying Jan 29, 2012, February 26, 2012, and March 25, 2012 
available to us at the airport.  Let’s try and have a good turnout on these dates if the weather 
allows.
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